
Construction to begin Tuesday  
on landfill gas collection system

March 6, 2025

CHARLOTTE, NC (MARCH 6, 2025) – Charlotte Motor Speedway Landfill is 
investing roughly $1 million in its gas collection and control system this 
spring. Work will begin Tuesday. 

 The project will add 19 vertical gas collection wells across the northwest 
side and the southern edges of the landfill. Work will also include 
additional lateral piping and pumps. This infrastructure will ensure 
that Charlotte Motor Speedway’s gas collection system can continue to 
operate efficiently and will allow the landfill to better control the potential 
for offsite odor.  

These enhancements also allow us to continue to convert gas to 
renewable energy through a partnership with Opal Fuels. The gas-to-
energy plant can power the equivalent of 10,000 homes.

Construction work will run from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m., Monday through 
Saturday. No infrastructure work will occur on Sunday.

While construction trucks will be visible during this time, Charlotte Motor 
Speedway does not anticipate any increase in noise, beyond that of 
normal operations.  

Construction is expected to be complete by the end of June, weather 
permitting.

Charlotte Motor Speedway takes great pride in being a responsible 
operator and a good community partner. We are committed to working 
with our regulatory partners at the local, state and federal level, as we 
serve commercial, residential and industrial customers in Mecklenberg 
and Cabarrus counties, and greater North Carolina.

For questions or comments, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 
charlottemotorspeedway@republicservices.com.

To sign up for future news and updates and to learn more about the 
landfill, please visit us at charlottemotorspeedwaylandfill.com.
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